
 

 
INDEPENDENT PRICING AND REGULATORY TRIBUNAL  

OF NEW SOUTH WALES 
 

Review of Access Arrangements submitted by AGL Gas Networks (AGLGN) 
and Country Energy Gas (CEG) (ref: 03/690 and 03/691) 

 
Extension of timeframe 

 
AGLGN and CEG have submitted to the Tribunal their proposed revisions to Access Arrangements, 
which will apply from 1 January 2005 to 30 June 2010.  The Tribunal is conducting a separate review 
under the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems (the Code) of each proposed 
Access Arrangement. 
 
Pursuant to section 2.44 of the Code, the Tribunal is extending on this occasion the period to deliver its 
final decisions for the Access Arrangements by the allowable period of two months, from 23 August to 
23 October 2004. 
 
Inquiries to Ruth Lavery on (02) 9290 8447 or to email ruth_lavery@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
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